

Speaker Request Form

Updated August 2019

The Montana Budget and Policy Center staff welcomes opportunities to speak at conferences, workshops, classes, town halls, membership meetings, and other events across Montana. Please fill out the following fields as completely as possible and email it to Tara at tjensen@montanabudget.org. We will be in touch about your request as quickly as we can.

First Name
Last Name
Title (if applicable)
Organization
Email
Phone
Event Title
Event Location
Event Date/Time
Event Description
Is the request a panel discussion or a presentation?
Length of panel or presentation?
If request is a panel, who else will be on the panel?
What is the anticipated attendance?

Will a screen and projector be available?

What topic or topics would you like us to present about?

The Montana State Budget State-Tribal Policy

Children and Education Affordable Housing

Poverty and Economic Opportunity Health Care

State Revenue and Tax Policy

Other

If there is a specific team member that you'd like to request, please provide their name.

How can you compensate MBPC?

With a big thank you

Through sharing our work on social media and with members/attendees

Travel reimbursement or honorarium

Is there any additional information about the event we should know about?